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Quick News Update 

As we come to the close of 2024, 

it’s time to reflect on the year just 

gone and look ahead to what’s on 

the horizon in 2025. 

At the very beginning of the year 

Matt and James celebrated 20 

years at ACP. What a milestone – 

we couldn’t do it without you! 

Our standout moment of the year, 

has definitely been working on 

plinths for a sculptural display at 

Houghton Hall by renowned 

artist, Sir Anthony Gormley.  

Working with the Estate 

Management Team at Houghton 

Hall was a great experience, and 

we were very proud of our 

contribution to the exhibition. 

We’ve had two big birthdays in the 

office this year too – we won’t give 

away any details! 

The partnership we have with 

MKM and Lovell Homes 

continues to be successful, and we 

look forward to working with them 

into the New Year and beyond. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
2024 Highlights 

Festive Period Opening Times 

We will close on Monday, 23
rd

 December at 1300 and reopen on 

Thursday, 2
nd

 January at 0900. 

Thank you to all our clients for their support over the past year, and 

we wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

   
Miranda & Matt visit 

Houghton Hall during the 

installation of our plinths. 

Our plinths finally 

installed at Houghton 

Hall. 

Matt & James 

celebrate 20 years at 

ACP. 

 

Some of the Team 

enjoying their Xmas 

night out. 


